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4.  Mining was completed for this site 5/2/2017 but we had been using the conveyor running along the 
south boundary to transport material from M-1977-439 to the processing plant.  Mining east of M-2001-
051 has been completed and the conveyor was removed mid-December 2022.  We will be using 
12/15/2022 as our date of last activity. 

5.  Mine (conveyor) operating in conjunction with M-1977-439 was last operated in December. 

17.  This permit is no longer covered under a Martin Marietta Substitute Water Supply Plan.  The 
property has been sold to Bill Seaworth and he has taken it through water court (2016CW3093) and is 
responsible for releasing and reporting to the State Engineer’s Office.   Copy of decree was attached to 
the 2019 annual report. 

21.  Mining is complete, dewatering pumps have been removed, water has been allowed to fill back in, 
and annual groundwater monitoring has ceased. 

 


